
Code of Conduct Transparency Report 
Lack of transparency in the outcomes of our Code of Conduct incidents leaves our community 
without an understanding of how or if the organizers worked to resolve incidents. The following 
reports help the community learn what kind of incidents we received reports about and how our 
Code Stewards responded. Transparency reports also help conference attendees learn our 
community standards and become better aware of their physical safety in conference spaces. 
Incidents of code violations (like unwanted physical contact, following or harassment, offensive 
speech or imagery, etc) and security matters are both reported here. 

41st IEEE Symposium on Security and Privacy (SP20) 
Virtual event held online, May 18 -- 20, 2020 
Report by: Gabriela Ciocarlie, General Chair SP20 

Reports 
At the event, Code Stewards were notified of no incidents: 

● No incidents were considered to be potential Code of Conduct matters. 

Summary of Reported Incidents: 
● No incidents were reported 

Resolutions 
No incidents reported at the event were classified as Code of Conduct matters. 


